
 

 

 
  

 

WOODS CREEK HOA 
 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Homeowners, 

We want to provide you this update, a few times a year, to keep all in tune with the activities at Woods 
Creek.  You can always reach out to the board if there is something you would like to have added to the 
next newsletter.  Use the HOA portal for that communication and we will gladly assist. 

 

 
REMINDER that as an HOA, we strive to continue the beauty of our neighborhood. 

Please do your part by keeping your landscape groomed and free of debris. It has been brought to our 
attention by a few realtors bringing potential new families in that their feedback highlights the 

“disappointment in the upkeep of several houses”. They sited screens torn and blowing in the wind as 
well as damaged fences and overgrown landscaping.  I understand that the costs to repair screens and 

fencing can be extensive, but one suggestion for the screens is just to remove the damaged screen 
altogether.  Fencing needs to be repaired and secure for everyone’s wellbeing.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

THE POND 

The fountain will be removed soon.  As a reminder, 
talk with your children about ice safety.  The pond 

is not an ice rink and should not be walked on at all 
during the winter.  We all need to be vigilant.  

HOA BOARD UPDATE 
 

2 positions on the board are up for 
renewal.  If you are interested in 

working with our board, please attend 
the November Meeting! 

 

 
Thank you to all, for your continued support of our neighborhood and the respect shown to all 
residents, in person and on social media.  For any HOA business needs, please submit your 
request thru the HOA website and allow 5 business days for resolution.   

2023 HOA Meeting Dates:    Nov 8 


